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To Who it may Concern,

The wrestlers and coaches of the Conch Republic Wrestling club are so very grateful

for our Partnership with Mile Zero Fights. The Funds Donated to the Conch
Republic Wrestling Club from the Mile Zero Fights 6 event on May 25", will help
support many young local athletes pursue their dreams in wrestling. The Funds will
help defer the costs the costs of camps and travel costs for competitions. Mile Zero
Fights’ commitment to support the youth of our community is amazing!

We are Truly Grateful for our partnership with Mile Zero Fights. Once again thank
you for your support and GO CONCHS'!

Yours in Wrestling,

Chaz Jimenez
President
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